
 

 

Leatherhead Trinity School and Nursery 
Inspiring Learning, Unlocking the Future 

Autumn Term   
Newsletter No. 10 

Friday 18th November, 2022 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week, Year 6 performed their class assembly to parents and carers. The children shared their 
experiences at PGL and encouraged everyone to sing ‘repeat after me songs’. Even Mrs Gray and a group 
of pupils had a go at a physical challenge! All other year groups will be sharing their learning in class 
assemblies across the year – please keep an eye out for future dates. In the meantime, please do have a 
look at the class pages on the school website, and follow us on Facebook and Instagram, to get updates 
on your child’s class learning.  
 
Thank you to all parents and carers who contributed to the school Christmas Fair today (arranged by 
FOLT) by sending in donations in return for the children wearing mufti. The Friends of Leatherhead Trinity 
are a fantastic body of parents who work tirelessly to fund raise for the school. They have an extensive 
programme of events, including a new Christmas shopping event for the children, called Elfridges, so 
please do read their weekly newsletter. 
 
Mrs Elizabeth Killin 
Headteacher 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

THESE ARE SOME OF THE DATES FOR THIS TERM 
 
 

Tuesday 29th November – Nursery (First half of the week) and Ladybird Nativity Play 1.45pm 
Friday 02nd December – Nursery (Second half of the week) and Bumblebee Nativity Play 1.45pm 

Monday 12th December – FOLT Elfridges – Christmas Shopping 
Tuesday 13th December – FOLT Christmas Disco 

Thursday 15th December – FOLT Christmas Grotto during the day, Christmas Fair 5pm 
Friday 16th December – FOLT Any outstanding Grotto/Elfridges 

Friday 16th December – End of Term 1.20pm Reception and KS1 1.30pm KS2 
 



 

 
 

Attendance 
 
 

Class 
Week Ending 
03/11/22 

Week Ending 
11/11/22 

Week Ending  
18/11/22 

Bumblebee 91.5% 97.6% 96% 

Ladybird 90.2% 96.15% 88.4% 

Hedgehog  91.3% 90.4% 88.75% 

Squirrel 92.85% 84% 82.9% 

Badger  86.4% 96.2% 94.4% 

Fox 93.5% 96.3% 93.2% 

Chestnut  88.7% 93.95% 97.7% 

Oak 84% 94.8% 91.9% 

Maple 96.2% 93.9% 94.15% 

Eagle 89.9% 93.6% 92.95% 

Hawk 100% 93.45% 93.25% 

Kestrel 92.05% 94.25% 93.40% 

100 % Attendees 267 265 244 

 
Chestnut Class now have a hamster for company and they are responsible for looking after her today 
and all of next week.  They are also going to get the prize bag this week for 97.7% attendance. Out of 
244 children who have had a full week of attendance, 5 lucky winners were picked to dine in style 
with Bob the kitten!  
 

    
 
Winners this week are: Harry G (Bumblebee), Logan S (Badger), Ronnie H-A (Fox), Izzy T (Eagle) and 
Ellie A (Hawk) 
 
Mrs Gray 
Deputy Headteacher 



 

Fine Diners Club 
 
Well done to: 
Luka P, Grace D, Ella B, Bianca V, Teddy H, Rochelle G,  
Roman K and Kyla Mai C. 
 

 

 

Language for this Half Term 
 

HUNGARIAN  
 
Each half term we have a new language to learn and this term it is Hungarian. We have an informative 
video on our website with words and phrases for you to learn at home 

 
https://www.leatherheadtrinity.surrey.sch.uk/modern-foreign-languages/ 

 

How many of these phrases can you use? Can you teach your family and friends 
some new expressions? 
Remember to participate in our project linked to this language or any cultural aspect 
of places where it is spoken. 
 
You might be one of our winners at the end of this half 
term! 

 
Miss Repiso  
MFL SUBJECT LEADER 
 

 

 
Christian and Learning Values 

Well done to the following children who received a values award this week: 
 

Commitment: Ellie A (Hawk), Victor F (Kestrel), Harry D (Maple), Nam (Fox), Kezia S (Squirrel), Zara 
D-A (Squirrel), Liberty B (Hedgehog) 

Perseverance: Aniketh P (Oak), Ledjon B (Badger) Ellie-May G (Eagle) 
Curiosity: Harry A (Chestnut) 

   
 

https://www.leatherheadtrinity.surrey.sch.uk/modern-foreign-languages/


 

 

  

England Rocks Winner: 

                1st   Kestrel 
        2nd  Hawk 
        3rd  Eagle 

Highest number of coins this Year           

1st          Victor                                                                                   

2nd        Mason V                                     
3rd     Daniel                                       
Numbots (Key Stage 1) – highest number of coins earned this year 
 

1st  Nam 
2nd Imogen 
3rd Oscar 
Congratulations on passing the next stage of Numbots:  Marceau 

 
HOUSE POINTS 

1st Griffn 2nd Dragon, 3rd  Unicorn, 4th Phoenix 
 

 

 

 
 

Words of the Week 

 
As a school, we have done lots of work with the children on 
developing their vocabulary. Each week we share our words of the 
week (linked to our topic and curriculum learning) and unpick what they mean. We use the word in 
different contexts, find synonyms, act them out, draw pictures and many more strategies to help us 
to remember them.  
 
Developing children’s vocabulary really impacts their speaking skills as well as their reading and 
writing. Listed below are next week’s words of the week so you can discuss these with your children 
at home!  

 
Words of the week next week:- 

 
Year 5 and Year 6 – Dictator and Trachea 

Year 3 and Year 4 – Respiration and Reproduction   
 Year 1 and Year 2 – Community and Paramedic 

Reception –   Easter and Birthday 
 
 

Miss Chiarh  
Assistant Headteacher 



 

Resources for reducing conflict between parents 

 
Between Us App 

 
Surrey County Council have purchased licences for parents and 
practitioners to have access to the Between Us App. 
 

Between Us is an app designed to help parents have a better relationship with their partner now or in the 
future. The app provides individuals and couples with a range of exercises, tips, videos, and information, to 
help understand your relationship better and improve it. 

Parents need to make a request to be granted an account to access the App. 

Request to download the Between Us app  

One Plus One 

Parents in Surrey have access to three online resources that have been developed by One Plus One to help 
parents understand the impact of their arguments on their children, and learn techniques to communicate 
better, handle stress, and manage conflict more constructively. 

▪ Me, You and Baby Too 

Me, You and Baby Too helps new and expectant parents adapt to the changes that parenthood can have on 
their relationship, while raising awareness of the impact of stress and conflict on their baby. Parents 
completing this course will develop the skills to manage their conflict more constructively. 

▪ Arguing better 

Arguing better helps raise awareness of parental conflict and its impact on children. It gives parents the skills 
to cope with stress together and manage their conflict more constructively. 

▪ Getting it Right for Children 

Getting it right for children support separating parents to see how they are putting their children in the 
middle of their conflict. It helps parents to develop positive communication skills, so that they can parent 
effectively together. 

To register you will need select Surrey from the Southern England map and then follow the instructions to 
create an account 

Register for one plus One online resources 

 
Mrs Gattey 
Designated Safeguard Lead 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.betweenus-app.com/get-access/surreycc
https://www.oneplusone.org.uk/practitioners/access


 

 


